Raszka Shelley

From: Nita Cunningham <cunninghamnita@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 6:26 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515

Dear Members of the Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee:

Please vote against HB3515. With less than 80 confirmed wolves in Oregon, they are still at great risk. They
are a great natural resource for the state and the country and should continue to be treated as endangered.

Oregon is a state distinguished for reverence and protection of its natural heritage including diverse wildlife.
This Bill would betray the environmental values cherished by the vast majority of Oregon voters.

For these reasons and more, | urge you to vote against this Bill. These beautiful creatures deserve the right to
be protected and allowed to continue to live.

Respectfully,

Nita Cunningham



